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Preparing For Winter 

 
G.W.R. Staff Association Plans 

 
Undeterred by the difficulties of the day, the committee of the G.W.R. Staff Association, Swindon, is 
forging ahead with a full winter programme of activities.  The dramatic is preparing to produce 
Jenning’s three-act play “Family Affairs”, early in October.  Several experienced members of the 
dramatic team are still available.  Three evening performances and a matinee will be given. 
 
The whist section committee, which holds its annual meeting in September, reports that whist drivers 
throughout the season.  Darts and skittles events are also being organised. 
 
Mr. A. Nurden anticipates that a strong list of entries for the Darts League will be in his hands by 
Monday, 8 September. 
 
League nomination and knock-out competitions will be run by the skittles committee, which will fix 
dates and other details at the annual meeting on 10 September. 
 
Other sections all display equal enthusiasm. 
 
North Wilts Herald, 22 August 1941 
 
 
 


